
  
 

 
Wheatfield Primary School 

Inspired to Achieve 
 

Respect  Responsibility  Resilience 

Newsletter 
Term 6 Issue 7 

 

Wednesday 20th July 2022 

This Year at Wheatfield 

And so ends another year! The heatwave was unexpected and added its own challenges but, as always, 

the staff team and children (supported by yourselves) navigated their way through. A big thank you to the 

Year 4 team (and parent volunteers) who ensured that the group didn’t miss out on their visit to Caerleon 

on Monday.  
 

The last newsletter is always a time to say thanks to those who have supported the school over the past 

year. So a massive thank you to … 
 

The staff team – we are so lucky to have such a willing, fun-loving and skilled staff team who go ‘above 

and beyond’ for the children. If you haven’t seen them grooving to Rick Astley yet then head over to 

YouTube now! 

The children – every day they amaze us with their desire to learn and their ability to look out for one 

another. They are inquisitive, funny, determined and resilient – what more could we ask? 

The Friends – Wheatfest was a shining example of their ambitions for the school, the children and the 

wider community. What a talented bunch they are! 

Our class reps – once again, they have kept you connected, informed and updated – a big thank you to 

each of them for the time they invest in this.  

Our governing body – the school governors continue to do sterling work (sometimes out of sight) to ensure 

the school is the very best it can be for every child who attends.  

Our families – we appreciate all your support and positive engagement. The staff have really appreciated 

the gifts and uplifting messages they have received this week.  
 

A final thank you (and goodbye) to Mr Woodworth who completes his final day as Deputy Head today. 

Since I joined Wheatfield five years ago, Jamie has been a source of endless support and inspiration to so 

many people. He has championed the role of sport and competition in every child’s education and created 

many opportunities for children to access sporting provision that may otherwise have been closed to them. 

Our loss is Shine’s gain and I have no doubt that Mr W will turn up on our door again at some point (possibly 

to run a sports day or lead an event). When he does, our door will be wide open to welcome him.  
 

Wishing you all a restful, safe and peaceful summer.  
 

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Goodbye Year 6 

Our Year 6 children have wowed and amazed us with their singing and acting talents of late. They have 

also shown themselves to be brilliant, bold and bigger than life over the course of the year. We will really 

miss each and everyone one of them. So it’s goodbye and good luck to …  
 

Amelia, Jannat, Freya, Bisma, Cayden, Matilda, Holly, Anika, Jake, Mia, Chloe, Megan, Adheesh, Jacob, 

Harry, Rohan, William, Sayan, Zeena, Tahna, Neil, Ryan, Senna, Ethan, Aayan, Zach, Joseph, Sienna, Lani, 

Lillie, Haadi, Farrhan, Sanchita, Lauren, Rebecca, Nathan, James, Harley, Elijah, Kornel, Toby, Zuzanna, 

Rachael, Ella S, Jessica, Mia, Mahir, Ella T, Sophie, Medhansh, Aron, Swastika, Suhi, Vibha, Kya, Joseph, 

Mahad, Charlie, Ellie & Zara. 
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Congratulations to Mrs Marsden and her husband, 

Joe, who welcomed baby Beatrice into the world 

on July 1st. We’re looking forward to a visit very 

soon! 

Goodbye Mrs Wills 

Mrs Wills (who works as a higher level teaching 

assistant) has decided that the time has come for 

a change and so is moving on from Wheatfield. 

She has worked closely with many children over 

the years, helping them develop their speech, 

language and communication skills (among other 

things). On behalf of the whole staff, I wish Mrs 

Wills all the very best as she begins a new chapter 

of her life. I would also like to thank her for all that 

she has done for the children during her time at 

Wheatfield.  

Wheatfest 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you from the Friends and thank you to the 

Friends for a wonderful Wheatfest. We can only 

describe the event as a triumph for all involved. After 

two years where holding such an event would have 

been impossible (if not illegal) then the fact that 

everything came together so perfectly was simply 

the best! 

Thank you to everyone who supported or 

volunteered (including so many of our staff team) 

and thank you to The Friends for staging a world 

class event right here in Bradley Stoke! 
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